
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 5, 2019 
 
 
International Asbestos Removal, Inc. 
68-08 Woodside Ave. 
Woodside, NY 11377 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that International Asbestos Removal, Inc. is a current member in good standing 
of the National Insulation Association through December 31, 2019. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Aimee Doyle 
Manager of Membership Programs 
National Insulation Association 


